
 
MEMORANDUM 
To:  Liquor Commissioners 
 
From:  Tracey Covert, City Clerk 
 
Date:  October 22, 2012 
 
Re: Liquor Commission Hearing of November 12, 2013, located in Council 

Chambers, 109 E. Olive St. 
 
Public Comment 
 
4:00 p.m. 
 
 Request of Jacob Thelander and C. Sophia Petsas to allow moderate consumption 

of alcohol at March 29, 2014 wedding reception to be held at Miller Park 
Pavilion. 

 
 Request of Michael Skolmoski and Karen Bunker to allow moderate consumption 

of alcohol at November 22, 2014 wedding reception to be held at Miller Park 
Pavilion. 

 
 The request for an expansion of premises of TVEO Corporation, d/b/a Eric’s Mini 

Mart & Restaurant, located at 903 W. Wood St., requesting an RAS liquor license 
which would allow the sale of all types of alcohol by the glass for consumption on 
the premises seven (7) days a week, said expansion to the restaurant 1840 sq. ft. 
into the area f/k/a the Mini Mart. 

 
Initial Violation Hearing of Taqueria El Porton, Inc., d/b/a Taqueia El Porton, 
located at 901 N. Main St., currently holding an RBS liquor license which allows 
the sale of beer and wine only by the glass for consumption on the premises seven 
(7) days a week. 

 
 
cc: Legal Dept. 
 Finance 
 
TC/rg 


